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COMING EVENTS
Thursday night 6:30 pm - 9:00 pm is Fibre 
Night
Every Monday is Euchre night!

March 16 - Hall Cleaning 
March 25 - Seniors Luncheon and wellness 
clinic.  Open to the public.
April 8 - Suicide Prevention Talk
April 10 - Spaghetti supper
May 1 - Scholarship application deadline
May 2 - Yard Sale
Sept 12 - Golf  Tournament

YARD SALE, PLANT SALE AND 
BOTTLE DRIVE
We will be holding our annual yard sale, 
plant sale and new  this year a bottle drive 
on May 2, 2015 from 7:00 am - 1:00 pm.  
Anyone wishing to donate items, bottles or 
plants can drop them off  at the Rankin 
Centre on Wednesday, April 29, Thursday, 
April 30 and Friday May 1 from 9 am to 3 
pm and from 6pm to 8 pm each day.  Please 
remember all items must be clean and in 
working condition.

ELECTIONS
Elections were held at the annual meeting on 
March 4, here are the results.

President:  Sandra Johnstone
Vice-President:  Marlyn Sauk
Treasurer:  Dawnalda Siegel
Secretary:  Muriel Verch

NEXT MEETING 
The next regular meeting of  the Rankin 
Culture & Recreation Centre will be held 
Wednesday,  April 1 at 7:00 pm at the 
Rankin Centre.  Everyone is welcome.

SPAGHETTI!
Don't forget to mark your calendars for April 
10th as we will be hosting a spaghetti supper. 
Advanced tickets only. Get your tickets by 
calling (613) 732-9739 or at Saar's Store. 
Adults $10, Children 5-10yrs $5, Children 
under 5 are free. What a great family 
activity!

ROBBIE DEAN FAMILY 
COUNSELLING CENTRE
Save April 8th , 7:30pm to come out and 
hear Monique Yashinskie and Richard 
Amyotte give a talk on suicide prevention 
and signs to watch for, as well as tell us what 
the Robbie Dean Centre can offer to help 
out.  This is a topic that will interest young 
people and adults alike. We hope you will all 
be able to attend as this is a very informative 
and important topic for all.  This is a free 
event, however if  you wish to give a free will 
offering the money will go to the Robbie 
Dean Centre.
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HOCKEY PLAYOFF POOL
As soon as the regular season is done, we will 
launch our play-offs pool. Keep a watch on 
the website for more details or you can call 
Gerry at (613) 732-9739.

HOORAY FOR HORSESHOES
Back at RCRC this summer is horseshoes. 
Watch upcoming newsletters for registration 
information.

RINK PROJECT
We are currently recruiting members to help 
plan for a new rink area. If  you would like to 
help, please let us know! Call Kellie at (613) 
732-9739.

LIBRARY
Thanks to all who contributed to this 
venture. We are full at the present and need 
time to get organized. The library is located 
in the activity room and you can drop in any 
time the centre is open. Regular hours will 
be established.

GOLF TOURNAMENT
Golfers, mark September 12th on your 
calendar for the RCRC Golf  Tournament at 
Whitetail Golf  Course. This is one 
tournament you don't want to miss! If  you'd 
like to help out during the tournament, 
please call Kellie at (613) 732-9739.

CLEANING
Next cleaning day is March 16 at 10:00 a.m. 
We have established a working plan with two 
young gentlemen who assist us with the 
heavier tasks, but we still need help with 
other duties such as wine glasses etc.  These 
young men are good examples of 
commitment and good work ethic. Cleaning 
dates will be posted in each newsletter.

ATTENTION BALL PLAYERS!
We are trying to rekindle the softball spirit at 
RCRC. Registration for youth ball (T-ball to 
14yrs) will be held in early April. Watch the 
April newsletter for more information.

MARCH BREAK DAY CAMP
Due to a lack of  interest, the March Break 
Camp is cancelled.

MARKET
Nettie Grant and Marlyn Sauk are planning 
to attend Eganville Market this summer to 
raise funds for the rink project.We are 
looking for community members to assist us. 
More info in future newsletters.
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WINTER CARNIVAL 2015
Button winners:
First Place-Bob Tryon
Second Place-Terry Friend
Third Place -Pauline Kohlsmith
Fourth Place-Nelson Tennant
Fifth Place- Dennis Buckner

Supports RANKIN CENTRE Sports

BOOTH WORKERS
If you have committed to a day/night in the 
booth, please be diligent about going. Many 
days/nights have been without a worker. 
Remember there is a spares list if you cannot 
make your day/night. Thank you for your 
understanding :)
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